
Construction has begun on the new Town Office/Shop/Firehall. It’s exciting to see 
things progressing. Please be aware of the construction at the site on 522 Healy Ave. 
and be respectful of the workers and equipment. Here’s a sneak peek of the new build-
ing. Please note this drawing may be subject to change 

EXCITING NEWS 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 

Town Office Statutory 
Holiday Hours: 
 

Please take note that the Town Office 
will be close on the following statutory 
holidays: 

October  9, 2023  

November 13, 2023  

December 25 and 26, 2023  

January 1, 2024  
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Fall 2023 

 

Council Meetings 

October—December 2023  

7:00 p.m. at the Town Office 

530 Railway Ave. 

October 10 

 

October 23 

 

November 14 

 

November 27 

 

December 11 



 

 

Waste Management Area 

 

October—March Hours 

 
Wednesday 1:00 p.m.—3:00 p.m. 

Saturday 11:00 a.m.— 2:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Library Hours 
Monday   3:00 p.m.—6:00 p.m.               

      

Tuesday  10:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

 1:30 p.m.—4:30 p.m. 

 

Wednesday 11:30 a.m.—2:30 p.m.               
      3:00 p.m.—6:00 p.m. 

 

Thursday 10:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m.               
  1:30 p.m.—4:30 p.m. 

 

CLOSED—Friday-Sunday 

If you experience any 
issues with your gar-
bage and recycling 

bins, such as a broken 
wheel, be sure to call 
us at the Town Office 

& let us know 

Please remember common courtesy when registering concerns with the Town 
of Radville.  The Town policy is intended to set out the generally accepted 
procedures for residents when reporting concerns or filing complaints with 
Council or Staff.  All concerns/complaints must be clearly identified in writing 
and must fall within the ability of the Town of Radville to deal with under 
the current Provincial Legislation.  Any action requested or taken must be 
clear and transparent by the complainant.  Anonymous concerns/complaints 
will not be given considerations. 

Saving Water Will Save You Money 
 

Even the smallest leak has the potential of causing a large utility bill.  The majority of leaks occur in the bathroom and the 
most common culprit is the toilet.  Residents can see if their toilet is leaking by: 

 - Putting a few drops of food coloring in the toilet tank, wait 15 minutes and then check to see if the  water in the toilet 
bowl changed color. 

- If the water has changed color, the toilet is leaking. 

 Dripping faucets are another common source of water leaks.  Ensuring the taps are tight can often prevent this.  

 

We wish the best of luck to all the students in the 2023/2024 school year; and welcome 
all the new families to our community. 

Please remember to obey all traffic signs and 
school zone signs to ensure a safe community for 
the children returning to school. 


